
TOWN OF STONINGTON 

Notice to Shellfish Harvesters 

Applications for all non-resident commercial shellfish harvesting licenses will be accepted on Tuesday, 

May 6, 2025, from 9:30-10:00am at the Stonington Town Hall.  The Town Clerk or designate shall issue 

non-resident commercial licenses at a rate of 10% of resident commercial licenses sold in accordance 

with DMR Regulation, Chapter 7 (7.40).  Two Adult licenses are available.  To qualify to be included in 

the lottery, one must have completed 7 hours of conservation time (3 of which must be in attendance of 

Shellfish Committee meetings) before 9:30 am on May 6, 2025.  The names will be drawn at 10:00am 

from the qualified applicants present.  A waiting list will be established during the lottery drawing 

process.  Shellfish harvesting licenses go on sale May 6, 2025. 


